
 

SYSTEMS PERFORMANCE, OPERATIONS, AND 
TECHNOLOGY SUBCOMMITTEE (SPOTS) 

2019 NATIONAL CAPITOL REGION OUTREACH TOUR 
 
One of the goals of TPB staff for 2019 is enhancing regional participation in our various committee 
activities, as such we are ramping up our outreach efforts and making TPB staff available for in 
house meetings with member agencies. We want to know how we can strengthen our ties and better 
serve our members, regional partners and their respective jurisdictions and communities.  
Throughout the year we plan on visiting member agencies to gain insight on diverse industry issues 
of regional importance and to share current focuses of the TPB and the ongoing activities of its staff.  
 
We are hoping to arrange a sit-down with member agency staff at their offices to open this dialogue 
up.  We are planning on coming to you instead of you having to come to us. These meeting are not 
expected to take up more than about an hour of your time, unless you have a lot to tell us. If you 
have a time that works best for your agency feel free to reach to us. 
 
Andrew Burke 
Transportation Engineer 
Department of Transportation Planning 
Metropolitan Washington Council of Governments 
777 North Capitol St. N.E. Suite #300 
Washington D.C., 20002-4239 
aburke@mwcog.org 
202-962-3778 office 
202-962-3201 fax 
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